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Route 130 lane closures required Monday as roadway  
improvement project begins in Burlington and Mercer Counties  

Closures will continue for approximately two weeks  
 

(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced lane closures 
on Route 130 as a roadway improvement project begins in Burlington and Mercer Counties.   

Beginning at 9 a.m. Monday, September 27 until 3 p.m., and continuing daily Monday through Friday for 
approximately two weeks, NJDOT’s contractor, South State, Inc., is scheduled to close a single lane on 
Route 130 in both directions between the Route 130/Route 206 interchange in Bordentown, Burlington 
County and Route 33/CR 526/Robbinsville Allentown Road in Hamilton, Mercer County.  These closures will 
allow the contractor to complete surveying work.  At least one lane of traffic will be maintained at all 
times.  

Following the completion of surveying work, additional lane closures will be required in the coming weeks 
for tree trimming and vegetation removal.  Paving it anticipated to begin in spring 2022.   

The $5 million federally-funded roadway improvement project will resurface approximately seven miles of 
Route 130 in Burlington and Mercer Counties.  It also includes partial and full-depth concrete repairs.  The 
project is anticipated to be complete in summer 2022.   
 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are 
encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time travel information 
and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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